
TRO Scheme 72 – Lower Bullingham response Summary 
 

 

David Hepworth 
Parking Enforcement Manager 

Dear Will 
 
No objections from the councils parking enforcement section, 
only comment is that blue badge holders would be able to 
park on the double yellow lines for up to 3 hours. If this could 
be a problem consider introducing a restriction on loading / 
unloading. 
 
Many thanks 
Dave 

Ian Connolly 
Traffic Management Advisor 
Warwickshire Police & West 
Mercia Police 

I refer to your letter dated 13th August 2019 and attached 
documents forming the initial consultation in respect of the 
proposal to introduce section of Prohibition of Waiting on 
Windsor Rd, Lower Bullingham, Hereford as shown on the 
plan sent with the e-mail. 
 
I have examined the proposals and visited the location on 
Wednesday 21st August to see it first hand and have 
discussed the proposals with the relevant local policing team. 
We have been made aware of parking problems at this 
location, and I feel that what is proposed will resolve the 
issues being reported so can confirm I have no objection to 
these proposals. 

David Summers Cllr (Ward 
Councillor)  

Hi Will. 
I understand this will include double yellow lines as discussed 
at the site visit as I suggested at the time 
you have my full support. 
Regards 
David Summers Cllr 

 


